
     

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY:: UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

NOTIFICATION 

28/07/2019 

 

 

 It is for information of all concerned that in view of large number of students failing to 

select the colleges for admission for P.G. Admission, the publication of the selection list for the 

colleges is deferred to 29th July, 2019 in the larger interest of the students community. 

 

                -sd- 

Secretary, University Classes & 

      Convenor, Admission Committee,G.U. 

                    Gauhati University 

               

Memo No. GU/SUC/2019/1130-1210                                                                           Date 28-07-2019 

Copy for information: 

1. The Registrar, G.U.  

2. Finance Officer, G.U. 

3. All the Members of Admission Committee, G.U.  2019-20  
4. All the Principals of the affiliated under G.U. for necessary information 

5. System Officer, G.U. with a request to upload in the G.U. website urgently 

6. Secy. to the V.C., G.U. 

 

                -sd- 

Secretary, University Classes & 

      Convenor, Admission Committee,G.U. 

                    Gauhati University 

 

               

 


